
November
Seventeenth
1926.

Colonel Frank P. Day, 
Strath Hr van Inn, 
Swarthmore, Pa.

% dear Colonel*

I am sorry that I have not before this 
acknowledged receipt of your letter of October 15th and your 
kindness in sending me the Forum.

I read your war story "The Iroquois" 
with very much pleasure indeed, and I am today sending the magazine 
on to Mrs. Fortier, formerly Mrs. 0*Donohue. I have also ordered 
the novel "Rivers of Strangers" and shall look forward to reading it 
with much interest.

I was down at St. John, N.B., on Armistice 
Day and had the great pleasure of speaking to some three or four 
hundred officers who had gathered there from all parts of the 
Maritimes. There were a great many of the old 25th and 26th there 
and we spent a very enjoyable evenin together.

I shall always be very glad to hear from 
you and I hope of your continued success.

Ever yours faithfully,


